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)
)               
)              MEMORANDUM
)
)

On March 24, 2004, I issued a ruling allowing parties and other interested 
persons to submit opening and reply comments to Staff’s recommendation to direct 
PacifiCorp to terminate the deferral of its Reduction of Risk Discount payments under 
PacifiCorp’s Financial Settlement Agreement with Bonneville Power Administration.  In 
that ruling, I indicated that the Commission would consider the filed comments when it 
revisits the issue at a public meeting to be held on or about May 4, 2004.  

The purpose of this memorandum is to notify the parties to this docket, 
and others who filed comments, that the Commission will address this matter at its 
regular public meeting on May 4, 2004.  Further information about the meeting can be 
viewed on the agency’s website at www.puc.state.or.us by clicking on the “Public 
Meetings” link in the left hand column of the agency’s homepage.  The Commission 
Office is also providing notice of the Public Meeting as required by the Public Meetings 
Law.

Dated at Salem, Oregon, this 29th day of April, 2004.

______________________________
Michael Grant

Administrative Law Judge


